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Alaska Medicaid Provider Update 

 
Quarterly Provider Newsletter issue 4 

January 3, 2024 
 
Dear Alaska Medicaid Provider, 

 

We are excited to announce the fourth issue of the Alaska Medicaid Newsletter for providers is here!  

This issue offers: 

• Your Well-Being 

• 1115 Waiver Crisis Services 

• Recent changes in claim ID number 

• Upcoming Trainings 

You can find the Alaska Medicaid Provider Newsletter on the Optum Alaska website at the following link: Provider 

Newsletter.  If you are interested in receiving print copies of the newsletter, or have suggestions for topics, please reach 

out to a member of our Provider Relations team at akmedicaid@optum.com. 

     

To unsubscribe from future e-communications please visit Provider Alert Email (optum.com). 
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